
Please join the City of Irvine to provide 
input on potential pickleball courts at the 
Great Park. 

As concept plans are being considered, 
guests will be able to provide input on 
the design, layout, shade, seating, access, 
circulation, style, size, and more.

Information gathered will be used to shape 
recommendations and decisions about 
future park planning at the Great Park.

cityofirvine.org/PickleballOutreach
For more information, visit:

Tuesday, April 30 
6–8 p.m.
Great Park Hangar 244 
8000 Great Park Blvd.

We need 
your input!
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